
As with any structure, our building has required 

repairs and upgrades.  Most recently, it has re-

quired the removal of three existing layers of the 

flat roof covering the east wing of the building 

(Large Kitchen, Fellowship Hall, Stage, Class-

rooms/Offices).  This work was just completed in 

March, 2022, at a cost of $55,000, for which 

BPC was blessed to obtain a 10-year loan 

through Mid-Kentucky Presbytery.  (Our monthly 

payment to MKP is $550.34) 

Last year, we also experienced water seepage 

and damage along the back of the west wing 

foundation.  The work, materials, and equipment 

to repair and replace floors, drywall, cabinets, 

doors, etc. have been largely accomplished by 

“volunteers” associated with BPC.  Countless 

donations of time, energy, labor, equipment, and 

supplies have been made.  Much progress has 

been accomplished so far, and these efforts are 

continuing, with new flooring in the kitchen, 

Small Fellowship Hall, and Deacon’s Room.  

Next, comes painting and then moving furniture 

and objects back into the rooms.   

In July of this year, Louisville experienced a heat 

wave that our A/C system in the sanctuary could 

not survive.  We were able to replace the system 

at a “cool” cost of $10,062!  We were fortunate 

to be able to pay for this expense without incur-

ring a loan.  Now,  we need your help as we 

move forward with our 5-Year Capital Cam-

paign….. 
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BPC Mission Statement:  

“God calls us to be an inclusive, intercultural 

family of faith led by the Holy Spirit,  

bound together in  

worship, study, service and prayer,  

growing as disciples  

and partners with Christ  

in our ever-changing church,  

neighborhood and world.” 



Beechmont Presbyterian Church 
Our Future… 

• Evolve and expand our ministry and al-

low us to grow in ministry, fellowship and 

outreach to the community. 

• Support and nurture our ongoing Youth 

Ministry. 

• Continue our long-standing ministry part-

nerships with the Preston Highway Min-

istry, and the United Sudanese Christian 

Fellowship.  

• Provide and expand support for the edu-

cational, social, emotional, and physical 

well-being of children participating in the 

JCPS Learning Hub, one of our newest 

ministry programs born from the Covid-

19 Pandemic. 

• Continue our ministry partnership with 

South Louisville Community Ministries 

and be able to continue to house their 

offices as they look to increase/enhance 

the services they provide to our South 

Louisville neighbors and community. 

• Support and implement other initiatives 

in response to the needs of the commu-

nity as they arise. 

We hope you will prayerfully consider  

helping us to continue our mission.   

We are asking for your support and an  

EXTRA commitment  

to help us meet our goal.   

We hope to raise a total of $233,000 —

along with our commitment to give one tenth 

of our receipts to other ministries 

 & share our blessings. 

 


